
Crowan School Newsletter – 9th February 2023

Attendance!

Releath: 92.9%

Trenoweth: 85.8%

Pengelly: 99.2%

Crenver: 91.9%

Well Done Pengelly!

Dates for your diary

Wednesdays –SWIMMING sessions for TRENOWETH 

Friday 10th February – INSET DAY (School closed to pupils)

Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February – HALF TERM

Monday 20th February – Book Fair week

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day

Thursday 23rd March – Pengelly visit to Farm and Country at Royal Cornwall Showground

Monday 27th March – Thursday 30th March- Year 6 residential to  London 

Friday 31st March – Last day of term 

STAFF TRAINING

Please remember school is closed tomorrow (10th February) for staff training 

WEAR RED FOR AIR 

AMBULANCE!

Friday 24th February 

Children can come to school wearing something red

(with their normal uniform). This could be a tie, a

jumper, a badge or any other red item. Any donations

received will be given to Cornwall Air Ambulance to

support their vital work.

At 2.30pm on this day, in the hall we will have second

hand uniform and second books available to anyone

who would be interested – again any donations to the

Air Ambulance would be gratefully received.

DRINKS IN SCHOOL

To clarify the rules around drinks in 

school, the children may not bring 

fizzy drinks or energy drinks into 

school. However, we are happy for the 

children to have water or sugar free 

squash in their drinks bottles. 

END OF HALF TERM!

It is hard to believe that the half term holidays are here already! The time seems to have flown by with 

so much going on in the school, including snow, visits and lots of great learning. During the last couple

of weeks it has been brilliant to see the children going out on visits and coming back so enthusiastic 

about what they have done. We will continue to build on our external visits and visitors provision 

(including a netball club which I know has been a popular request) in the forthcoming months and 

years, so that the children get the best experiences before they leave us. I hope you all have an 

amazing half term holiday and we look forward to seeing all the children back on Monday 20th

February. Thanks for your support over this half term. Miss Harris



RELEATH NARNIA VISIT

The children had an excellent time at the Narnia experience this week run by 

Central Methodist Church in Helston. The explored the story and made links to 

their RE where they discussed similarities to stories in the bible.

COMMUNITY NEWS

NEWQUAY ZOO 

Trenoweth and Relath were able to talk with one of the keepers about the 

different types of animals that could be seen at the zoo and found out many 

new and interesting facts. A great time was had by all!
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